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ENVIRONMENTAL AND PLANNING REVIEW COMMITTEE 10TH NOVEMBER 
2008 
 
CIVIL PARKING ENFORCEMENT – OPTIONS FOR SERVICE DELIVERY 
 
REPORT OF THE CITY SOLICITOR 
 
Strategic Priorities: Attractive and Inclusive City 
Corporative Improvement Objectives: CI01, CI04 
 
1. Why has this report come to the Committee? 
 
1.1 To consider the report of the Director of Development and 

Regeneration which will be considered by Cabinet on 5 November 
2008. 

 
1.2 To monitor the progress being made in relation to parking services and 

parking enforcement. 
 
2. Background 
 
2.1 On 5 November 2008, the Cabinet will consider a report on the 

termination of the off street parking enforcement contract with NCP 
Services associated with Civil Parking Enforcement (CPE) and the 
proposal that the service be provided in house. 

 
2.2 The Cabinet is recommended to:- 
 

i. note the termination date of NCP Services off street parking 
enforcement contract of 2 February 2010; 

ii. approve the option to provide Civil Parking Enforcement as an in house 
delivered services from 3 February 2010; 

iii. authorise the Director of Development and Regeneration and the City 
Solicitor to take the appropriate action. 

 
3. Recommendation 
 
3.1 The Committee is requested to consider and note the report of the 

Director of Development and Regeneration which will be considered by 
Cabinet on 5 November 2008. 

  
4. Background Papers 
 
4.1 Cabinet Agenda, 5th  November, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Jim Diamond 
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0191 553 1396 
James.diamond@sunderland.gov.uk  
 

 


